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Andrew Shelley 

19 Aug 2013
To: Irish Squash
Paul,

Thank you very much for this encouraging update, and to you Ed for making it happen. There is a need to be politically careful required of IOC members, but the fact that he has made time twice for you speaks volumes. 

 I am certain that the presentation led by Mr Ramachandran will be so strong as to sway wavering voters too. While it will be a tough challenge, squash is now not only in the final three for 2020, but definitely very much in the fight for the cherished slot. It has been a great team effort across the sport and the work with Pat Hickey is so much a feature of it. 

Thanks again, I will ensure that Mr Ramachandran is aware of your update.

Regards,

Andrew

Andrew Shelley

Chief Executive WSF
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